
THE UNIVERSITY OF NEW SOUTH WALES

NOTICE OF MEETING

A meeting of the COMPUTER SCIENCE AND ENGINEERING TEACHING COMMITTEE (CSE Teaching
Committee 15/2) will be held at 1:00pm on Friday, 27 March 2015, in Room 103 (HoS Meeting Room),
Computer Science Building.

Enquiries concerning this agenda should be directed to John Shepherd, extension +61293856494,
jas@cse.unsw.edu.au.

John Shepherd,
Committee Chair

Quorum: Not set

A G E N D A

 1. Apologies and welcome

  

 
 2. Minutes of Previous Meeting

  

 
 3. Report from Committees not in CSE

 John Shepherd will report on activity in Faculty and University level
committees, as a "heads-up" for possible implications within CSE.  

 
* 4. 4th-Year Theses

 

The Faculty released guidelines for how Thesis A/B might be
structured to promote a more uniform treatment of theses across the
Faculty. Their proposal roughly accords with current CSE practice, but
there are a couple of differences. Helen Paik will present a document
proposing how CSE theses might be handled in future.

The Faculty also released policy for handling late submissions and
failure of Thesis A/B. The Faculty expects all Schools to adopt this. We
will consider how it affects current practice.

 

 
* 5. Core Syllabus and Programs

 

Jingling Xue's working group has come up with two competing
proposals for how to handle the first three courses in the new core
syllabus. John Shepherd will present a view of how the new core
syllabus might be embedded in our existing programs, since so far
the core syllabus has been considered in isolation. This might also
shed some light on how the dilemna of the two proposals might be
resolved.

 

 



 6. Any other Business
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